From: Gallegos, Maria 
Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2017 9:33 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Morita, Julie
Subject: RE: Commissioner Julie Morita, Re: Travel Request - (September 6 – September 7, 2017)

Good morning Steve,

Commissioner Morita traveled to Philadelphia, PA to attend a symposium on September 6 - 7, 2017.  She was invited by Dornsife School of Public Health and no honorarium was given.  

Thank you,

Maria A. Gallegos | Staff Assistant

Chicago Department of Public Health | Commissioner’s Office

DePaul Center, 333 S. State Street, 2nd floor, Room 200

Chicago, IL  60604

Office 312 747-9872 or 312 747-9870

Fax 312 747-9739





